
Dear All

The COVID-19 pandemic has put the country in a distressing situation. The
country did not witness an outbreak of any disease of such a magnitude over
the past several decades.

I, therefore, request each one of you to come forward and help the people in
distress by donating one day's salary. I firmly believe that this is the minimum
thing one should do as a responsible citizen of the country and an employee of
this great Institution, which has served the country for more than one and a
half centuries.

The Ministry of Human Resource Development, Govt. of India, in its appeal
(No. A-44011/11/2020-E-IV), has requested to donate the entire sum of money
so collected by the Institute to PM CARES Fund.

I am sure none of our faculty and non-faculty members will like to miss this
opportunity to serve humanity.
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